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On September 20, 2023, Sheershasth, the bilingual debating society of Shyam Lal College, 

- The event aimed to welcome back members and prepare for the upcoming re-auditions, 

creating a vibrant atmosphere for all participants. 

strong sense of community. 

- Fun activities were incorporated to strengthen personal connections and teamwork, 

resulting in plenty of laughter and camaraderie. 

- Participants refreshed their understanding of debating fundamentals in an enjoyable and 

friendly manner, setting the stage for future success. 

- The beautiful outdoor setting of the amphitheatre contributed to the lively environment, 

highlighting the charm of the college campus. 

- Sheershasth proudly showcased its dedication to excellence, with committed core team 

members ready to support everyone on this journey. 

Overall, the re-orientation was a fantastic opportunity to reignite enthusiasm and excitement 

for the upcoming re-auditions and debates. Team Sheershasth looked forward to 

strengthening bonds and embarking on this exciting chapter together. 

- Core members led the session, ensuring it was interactive and engaging, fostering a

Delhi University, organized a lively re-orientation session at the college amphitheatre, starting

at 1:00 p.m ,Amphitheatre SLC.
 
No.of participants- 40




